 


[bookmark: _GoBack]The Port of Lopez has facilitated the removal of two derelict boats from Fisherman Bay. The Port is working with the Washington Department of Natural Resources on the legal issues involved with derelict vessels. The Port would also like to thank Lopez Solid Waste, Islands Marine Center and R&R Moorings for making this project happen. 

